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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies of the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a shooting that occurred on the evening of Friday, Feb. 16, 2024, that left one 

person dead.  

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded around 10 p.m. to the 6200 block of Maybank 

Highway on Wadmalaw Island where they found one person suffering from at least one gunshot 

wound. The victim was later pronounced dead at the scene by EMS.  

 

The incident is being investigated as a homicide by the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office 

Criminal Investigations Division and the Charleston County Coroner’s Office. 

 

No arrests have been made. While the deputies’ investigation continues, there is no known 

danger to the community. Anyone with information can contact CCSO at 843-743-7200. 


